SSRO closes its investigation of a
matter referred to it

News story

The SSRO has closed its investigation of the appropriate step 2 (cost risk)
adjustment to be used in calculating the contract profit rate for two
amendments to a qualifying defence contract.
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Single Source
Regulations Office

Before closing the investigation, the SSRO noted that:

e the parties to the contract resolved their dispute and agreed the cost
risk adjustment for the contract amendments; and
e both parties indicated a preference for the SSRO not to proceed with the

referral.

No determination will be made in this case.
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